
 

 

 

 

ComReg published Information Notice 21/49 on 20 May 2021 setting out the 
maximum Eurorates that Fixed and Mobile Service providers can charge one 
another for wholesale termination.  

The Eurorates will be effective from 1 July 2021 and will replace the 
maximum fixed and mobile termination rates previously set by ComReg (in 
Decision D11/19). 

Viatel are going to implement the following Fixed Termination Rate changes 
in line with the rules set in the above documents: 

 

 

The rate applies to our wholesale partners having interconnect agreement 
with Viatel. 

Please note that the above rate applies to Viatel 076 and 0818 numbers as 
well. 

 

 


